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Low-cost spay and neuter services 
are a very important part of helping 
stop pet overpopulation and 
unwanted animals entering shelters 
or being euthanized. At Portage 
APL, we work hard to do our part. 
Although we don’t have our own 
clinic, we do host a mobile clinic 
that comes to our location to offer 
these services. We use N.O.M.A.D. 
who offers a variety of services. 
Every animal adopted from the 
APL is spayed or neutered. Please 
call us to schedule an appointment. 
We offer one or two clinics each 
month. We also sell Friends of 
Animals certificates (for cats and 
dogs) that can be used at many local 
veterinarians. 

We also have humane traps that 
people can borrow to trap stray or 
feral cats to bring in to be spayed or 
neutered.

Dates subject to change –  
please call.

 Portage Animal Protective League is a private, non-profit organization, dedicated 
to the advancement of animal welfare and responsible pet ownership. In support 
of the mission: we shelter and find safe homes for injured, abused, surrendered 
and abandoned animals, uphold and enforce all animal cruelty laws, reduce pet 
overpopulation through spay/neuter programs and educate the community on the 
social responsibility associated with pet ownership.

 We envision an educated and caring community that recognizes and respects the 
rights of animals to receive humane and compassionate treatment and actively 
supports efforts to ensure their welfare.

Spay and Neuter  Spay and Neuter  
Clinic for CatsClinic for Cats

mission

VISION

Female Cats 
Fee: $65
Includes: Pain-relief 
injection

Male Cats 
Fee: $35

Additional services  
available such as vaccines 
and worming.

PRICING
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June is doing really well. She adjusted faster than I 
expected when I brought her home with me. She loves 
exploring every nook and cranny and gets along well 
with my other two cats. She's especially fond of my cat 
Pip! A couple times I've seen them playing together. 
They especially like playing tag. It makes me happy to 
see that playfulness in both of them since Pip has the 
tendency to act like a little old man. You'd think he's 
five going on twenty.

She's eating well and napping plenty (napping seems 
to be the favorite pastime for all my feline kids). One 
of her favorite things to do is stare at her reflection in 
either my TV screen or bedroom mirror. I always tell 
her, ‘You go girlfriend! You're a pretty girl and should 
admire yourself.’ She's a shy girl, which is totally 
fine with me. I think I gravitate so much towards 
her because I can be so shy myself, so we're kindred 
spirits! I just let her be herself and when she feels up 
for affection, she loves me giving her belly rubs and 
rubbing under her chin. She fits right in here at my 
little household. I love her dearly and am grateful you 
let me be her new mom. It's obvious to me she (and 
all the cats and dogs at the APL) are so well loved and 
taken great care of. Thank you for all you do. And 
thank you for my Parkie and June! June especially says 
hi to Chalan!

Love,  
Teresa, Pip, Parkie, and June 

June’s Fur-ever Home

“

PipJune



In September, an awful person put a mother cat and 8 
babies in a cat carrier, screwed it shut, put it in a trash 
bag, tied it shut, and threw them out like garbage. 
Thankfully, someone called the Sheriff’s Department 
because they heard meowing and movement coming 
from the trash can. The sheriffs responded to help the 
cats, and then called us. These poor babies were in 
terrible shape. One kitten was already dead. The other 
7 were about half of the weight they should be for 
their age, they were covered in fleas, had worms, and 
were emaciated and dirty.

Our staff worked quickly to rid them of the fleas 
that were feeding on them. They cleaned them up, 

gave them food and medicine, and a chance to live. 
It would be some time before they’d be out of the 
woods. Luckily, we had a wonderful foster home that 
was willing to take them in while they recovered from 
neglect and cruelty.

Momma cat, who we named Treasure, and all the 
kittens recovered fully and grew to be happy and 
healthy. The babies were aptly named Sapphire, Ruby, 
Diamond, Opal, Onyx, Topaz, and Emerald.

In the meantime, the person who was responsible 
was charged with animal cruelty and eventually pled 
guilty to two felony and two misdemeanor counts 

One Person’sOne Person’s
TrashTrash
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of animal cruelty. He is also not allowed to own any 
animals for five years and must pay an additional 
$300 fine and court costs. He also has to undergo a 
mental health evaluation. Additionally, he has been 
ordered to pay back about $1,200 to the Portage 
Animal Protective League to pay for the medical care 
and rehabilitation of the cats.

Since the incident, all the kittens have been adopted. 
Sadly, Treasure still waits for a loving home. She 
was a loving mother and is a friendly girl. We can’t 
imagine what she has been through in her 7 years, so 
we are hopeful her time will come soon.

We have also received some lovely updates about  
the kittens who have been adopted.

The work we do to protect those 
with no voice is vital to the animals 
and people in our community. Your 
support helps us fulfill our mission 
and care for so many who would 
otherwise have no place to go.



Leadership Circle membership is granted to donors who provide financial 
support to Portage APL by contributing a minimum of $1,000 in a 
calendar year. Members are recognized throughout the following year. 
Members who continue to donate in subsequent years at the Leadership 
Circle level are recognized as Sustaining Members. Additional recognition 
is granted at five-year intervals to those who have continued to donate at 
the $1,000 level over time.

LEADERSHIP CIRCLE

Ten-Year Leadership Circle  
Sustaining Members
Phyllis J. Baker
Pat Bingham
Thurl and Karen Carmany
Lou and KC Carrigg
Tom and Mary Cochran
Helen D’Ianni
Erica Eckert and Dave Taylor
Tracey and Michael Farrell
Joseph and Vicki Ferrara
Karen Fox and Rick Stump
Barbara Hodous
Eileen Hogan
Mary Ann and Elwood Howitt
David and Maureen Kemmerle
Sandra Krutz
James and Kathryn Lamb
Bob and Jennifer Larson
Nick Leacoma
Alan & Judith Mail
Bruce McBrian
Dr. Nancy Mitchell
Wendell Parr
John & Mary Perry
William Robenstine
Murali Shanker
Dr. Alan W. Steggles
Ron and Angela Woods
Victoria Vincent
Barbara Ziegler

Five-Year Leadership CiRcle 
Sustaining Members
Wendy Bellinger
Ken and Elaine Bidinger
Suzanne Broadbent
Charles and Janet Brust
Linda Bunyan
Mary Champer
Christine Coiner and Dr. Deborah Grant
Mike and Jean Coss
Laura David and Tom Clapper
Karen Doseck
Janet Hallaran
Dean and Patricia Keller
Patrick and Stephanie Madonio

Fred Martin
Alan and Louise Mellott
Eileen Petridis
Pam Valentine
Josephine Wardle
Maureen Wegenek
Laurel Wilcox
Wade and Michelle Williams
Anne Wirth
Beth Wunderlich

Leadership Circle  
Sustaining Members
Timothy and Susan Bartlebaugh
Ronald Cantu
Jerry and Linda Craver
Darlene Doolittle Courson
Joan Dauber
Aurora Fussner
Nancy Geiger
Maureen Haska
Penny Hughes
Treva Jones
Charles and Nancy Madonio
Mary Kate Mead and Mary Devanzo
Judy Mink
Catherine Mueller
Kim Paulus
Annette Powers
Deborah Saito
Donald Sparks
Lori Stenger
Robin and Sharon Swaney
Susan and Ronald Trace
Mark and Erika Vlacovsky

New 2019 Leadership  
Circle Members
Linda Clifford
Gay Marie Goden
Carol Hughes
Catherine Schellhammer
Patricia Shipp
Judith and Pete Stephens-Lorenz
Thomas and Tonya Trexler

CAGE 
SPONSORS

Mogadore VFW
John & Dreama Ayers
Cheryl Bowers
Richard & Patricia Breedlove
Richard & Patricia Clapp
Karen Deevers
Joseph & Shirley Doane
Isabella Ferrell
Natalie Mallis & Jason Gilder
Cyndy & Hal Goodwin
Kenenth & Carol Harkins
David & Maureen Kemmerle
Sandra Krutz
Edward & Dorothy Kurz
Kathy Laasko
Bob & Jennifer Larson
Lynn & Mike Lemon
Judy Mink
F. David Misbrener
Dr. Nancy Mitchell
Dan & Kim Osadczuk 
Annette Powers
Susan Robenstine
William Robenstine
Lori Stenger
Rita Tolcin
Victoria Vincent
Mark & Erika Vlacovsky

We have 40 available!
Help care for a homeless 
animal while he/she 
waits for a Fur-ever 
home.

1 Year ($500)
6 Months ($250)
3 Months ($125)
1 Month ($50)

A SPECIAL THANKS ...

Ace has been with the APL the longest of all the dogs. 
He is young, around 4, large and energetic. He seems to 
be overlooked because he is very excitable in his kennel. 
Outside of his kennel he is a fun, sweet dog who just 
wants love and playtime. He just needs someone to give 
him a chance. His previous owners were ill and elderly so 
they asked that we take him. Now, he waits for the right 
match. He has been waiting months with no luck. Please 
consider this handsome guy. You won’t be disappointed.

Confetti originally came to the APL after being thrown out of 
a car into a parking lot. She was very nervous and untrusting 
of people at first but after much love and care she has come 
to love our staff and volunteers. She has an auto-immune 
disorder generically called “Pillow-Foot” which causes her 
foot pad to be inflamed. She was treated with medicine for 
three months and it seems to be under control. She may need 
to be treated again and possibly for her lifetime. She will need 
a home without younger children and will need a patient and 
understanding caregiver. Confetti has been through so much 
and she is only around 5 years old. Can you give this pretty 
girl the love and care she needs?

We Still Need a Home

Ace Confetti

Volunteers of Portage APL 

Brad Hills

Youth Donors

Henry Arthur
Isabella Farrell
Ryan Quiggle
Grace Schoenberger
St. Patrick School 1st Grade Class

BUSINESSES DONATING 	
SERVICES AND SUPPLIES

Pet Supplies Plus of 
Streetsboro

PetSmart of Aurora
Ravenna Tractor Supply 

Company
Rt. 14 Storage, Embroidery, & 

More
Sunshine Cupcakes, Etc.
Target of Streetsboro
Walmart of Kent
Walmart of Streetsboro

Schools / Scouting 
Groups Donating Time, 
Items & Funds
Girl Scouts Troop #91311
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Adopting a senior, special needs animal can be 
the best choice you’ll ever make. Look at Priscilla! 
You can see in her “before” photos, how lonely she 
was for a family. She was a senior Cane Corso with 
back leg and spinal issues. She is an absolute angel 
of a dog who had a terrible life before she came 
to our shelter. We wanted to make sure her future 
was a happy one. Her quality of life was still good 
and she deserved to live. So, after many visits to 
veterinarians and specialists, we decided we could 
find her a home and give her a happy life. We knew 
not everyone would want a dog with her issues, but 
we had to try. She was with us for some time before 
the right people came, but when they did, we knew it 

and so did they. Priscilla, so full of love and kindness, 
won their hearts like she had ours.

Fast forward to now, Priscilla is loved and just got 
new “wheels.” It became harder for her to walk (which 
we knew would eventually happen) and so her loving 
parents didn’t hesitate to help her get around. Priscilla 
is a big 90lb girl. 

They adore her and she them. She loves her doggie 
brother and they nap together often. Love is the best 
gift you can give. Young, old, middle aged, one-legged, 
medicated or perfect ... they each deserve love and 
can give you more than you know. Thank you two for 
loving her so! Adopt don’t shop.
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You Can’t Buy Love,You Can’t Buy Love,
But You Can Adopt ItBut You Can Adopt It

To the staff of the Portage APL:

I adopted “Sapphire” this past Saturday 
and wanted to let the staff know he is 
doing well and wanted to let you know he 
is adjusting nicely.

I renamed him Jazz! Cause he classes the 
house up! While all cats have their own 
loving personality, he seems to be a side-
kick and is purring, giving headbutts, and 
letting me pet his belly and tail. He realized 
around dinner time Saturday that he was 
truly home and let out a loud happy meow 
and ran around with an uncontrolled/
joyous energy for one hour and then took 
a nap on me for the first time for about two 
hours.

He is very inquisitive and loves to play 
with toys and investigate. He comes out  
of his shell more and more with each 
passing hour!

He has already been such a blessing in 
a few short days and I look forward to a 
lifetime of love and blessings with Jazz!

Blessings, 
Lou Zigmund

A lifetime  
of love

 “



 MEMORIALS

Adam Bellamy 
Todd & Paula Clossin 
Joseph Doane 
Brian & Bonnie Hayes 
Michael & Kathleen 
Romito
Mark Boarman 
Lorna Fleming
Pat Bock 
Nancy & Don Roepke
John Brown 
Allen DeWitt 
Deborah Newberry
Susan Brown 
Cindy & Ron Knepp 
Donna Mason
John Burge 
Audrey Kail
Cheryl Casper 
Pat Bingham 
Kenneth & Jill 
Dr. Nancy Mitchell
Barbara Clossin 
Charles & Nancy Deskins
Terry Coontz 
Janet Dauber
Thomas D. Creech 
Annie Creech
Bill Frankenhauser 
Barbara Pelen
Rochelle Garrett 
Paramount Preferred Solu-
tions, Inc.
Ray George 
Nancy & Don Roepke
Shirley Graham 
Sandra & Barry Kimmel
Elizabeth “Betty” Goodemote 
Amy & Michael Lucia
Laura K. Hall 
David & Kathleen Hall
Robert Halverstadt 
Norma Rosar
Edna Harth 
Eileen Hogan
Ronald Hartley 
Mrs. Walter Sisley
Laverne Harvey 
Cynthia Lobaugh
David Haska 
Barbara Haska 
Maureen Haska
Denny Hinzman 
Karen Simons
Paul Hughes 
Carol Hughes
Mary Alyce Jones 
Richard & Patricia Clapp 
Jerry Gambaccini 
Diana Kane & Beta Sorosis 
Lucy Kester 
Robert & Loretta Jones 
Monica Jones

Ann Kassos 
Nancy & Don Roepke
Tessa Krutz 
Richard & Marilyn 
Nabring
Bob Mains 
Ronald Grams
Janet Marek 
Sara Kline 
Daniel Marek 
Judith Parish
Tracy McArdle

Jonnette Campbell & 
Miranda Demboski 
Friends of Garrett McArdle 
@ Nationwide Financial 
Anne Smith 
Tribute Software
Pat McLaughlin 
Nancy & Don Roepke
Mary & Glenn Moravec 
Donna Hritz
Joyce Nagella 
Carrie Hempel 
Edward & Sharon Roloff 
Charles & Sue Snyder 
Bonnie Wonn
Ray Newberger 
George & Ora Cantor 
Allen DeWitt 
Vince & Rita Picone
Ruth Newberger 
George & Ora Cantor 
Vince & Rita Picone
Ray Nicholas 
Sandee & Robert Reid
Edith Grant Owen 
Kay Bradley
Nancy Tunnell Parker 
Eileen Antenucci
Dale Pearson 
Yvonne Moore 
Dale & Juanita Pearson
David Redmond 
Paul & Barbara Miller
Bob Repinski 
Janice Anderson  
Karen & Thurl Carmany 
Richard Cozad 
Kathy Fieger 
JJJ 
Ethel Miller 
Jane Minard  
Vicki Peck 
Kelle Repinski 
Doris Sharkey 
Phyllis Smith
Blanche & Herbert Rosenheimer 
Val & Ellen Rouse
Kyle Seyfried 
Patricia A. Hartle
Mary Lou Siefer 
Phyllis Battaglia 
Ann & Mike Fetsko 
Merv & Ruth Kilmer  
The Rowland Family 
Mary Ann Zalewski

Pearl Simione 
Richelle Scopilliti
Dan Siwinski 
Donna Hradisky
Albert Stiftar 
Jill & Joe Golgosky 
Mary & David Miller 
Thomas & Judy Zidonis
Larry Sutter 
Paula Giulitto
James Allen Tomlinson 
Robert & Mary Efinger 
Daniel Spencer
Tonya 
Ann Woike
Joyce Tosi 
James & Doris Pearce 
Kenneth & Debbie Zwo-
linski
Phyllis Welsh 
Eugenia Pantalone
Scott White 
The Hintz Family
Terry White 
Angela Briggs
Wanda Wright 
Leon, Sherry & Vauna 
Cogar 
Joyce & Scott Frase 
Tabby Ogrizek

 PET HONORS

Betty J. Bayless 
Rockey or Jacqueline 
Beach
John & Cherie Benedik 
Dale Pudloski
Bev Bickley 
Donna Hradisky
Judy Borlin’s Birthday 
Lori Borlin
Tawnya Bosko’s Birthday 
Rose Bosko
Edward & Madeline Burch 
Catherine Bachtel 
Theresa Blake
Professor Jack & Ann Gargan 
Richard Busch
Wayne Gary 
Kathleen Gary
Michelle & Darrin Hartman’s 
25th Anniversary 
Ron Gaczewski
Robin Holodnak 
Beth Blankshine 
Lori Walters
TJ Kunkle 
The Acri Family 
The Allinger Family 
Debra Allinger 
The Kunkle Family 
The Trace Family 
The Verlaney Family 
The Vincent Family
Kate Liang 
Kenneth Liang
Bill O’Malley

Amanda Cargioli
Memorial Animal Hospital 
Jack Kerrigan & Bill Milau

John Miller 
Jane Burns 
Vickie & Evan Webster
Julia Phillips 
Laurie McCubbin
Nancy Polz, in memory of your 
father 
Polly Tucker
Betty L. Rossi’s Birthday & 
Christmas 
Paul Rossi
Chris Schjeldahl for Christmas 
Linda Ann Miller

 PET MEMORIALS

Angel 
“Granny Sue”
Ariel 
Maureen Thomas-Ryan
Baby & Jamie 
Cynthia Lobaugh
Chelsea “Dog” Darr 
Ralph Darr
Dora 
Sandra & Dale Karm
Dubetz Family Pets 
The Rootstown Dubetz 
Family
Emmy 
Jeffrey Fisher
Fawn 
Olivia M. Agnello
Gabby 
Carol Hughes
Gus 
Vicki Fox
Jack & Charlie 
Martha Cobb
Java & Zoe 
Barb DeWitt
Lola “Daddy’s Little Girl” 
Charles & Rochelle Keller-
man
Lucy 
Christine Tartamella
Lucy 
Tom & Nancy Whitehead
Meria 
Sandy Krutz
Millie 
Janice Mark
Moe 
Donna Hintz
Molly 
Sandra & Barry Kimmel
Molly 
John & Patricia Stephens
Olive 
Donna Hradisky
Oreo & Cooper 
Pamela Kenepp
Ozzie 
Linda Hiller Mathus
Peaches 
Joanne Denzler
Pixie 
Mary Lou Skirbunt 
Paulette Watson

Roscoe 
Ryan Strainer
Ruby 
Marcia & James Hanes-
Sampson
Sam Smith, the Cat 
Audrey Kail
Seamus 
Chris Cowles
Smooch & Zoey 
Romualda Lane
Spike 
Sharon Neidert
Taylor 
Joel Kulish
Taylor, beloved Sheltie 
Eugenia Pantalone
Tessa 
Kathryn & Kevin Kerns
Timothy Krutz 
Sandy Krutz
Zoey 
Jody Hopkins
pet honors
Chuck & Shelly’s Kittens 
Brian & Mary Suzan 
Thompson
Daisy Mae 
Dorothy Simone
Dallas & Karlie (APL Alumni) 
Jack Kerrigan & Bill Milau
Dobie 
Judy Messman & Florence 
Allen
Dora 
Sandra & Dale Karm
Dos & Echo 
Frank Cancasci
Gemma 
Carol Hughes
Gus 
Vicki Fox
Holden 
Natalie Mallis & Jason 
Gilder
Nash 
Mary Reith
June 
Anu Macha Welch
Maggie 
Leslie Christensen
Onyx 
Theresa Dye Schoettler
Reggie  
Lori Walters
Shyla 
Joanne Denzler
Sophie & Brightie 
Darrell & Elaine Grubb
Trumbull County Dogs 
Chris & Patty Streamo
Zoe 
Audrey Humphrey
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Honors & Memorials

11:30-3:00 pm  
Pictures with the Easter Bunny

Easter Egg Hunt starting 
promptly at 10:30 am
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Should you choose to include 
Portage APL in your estate plan, 
you become part of our Shepherd’s 
Watch Planned Giving Society. 

Shepherd’s Watch provides 
protection for our shelter and our 
mission over the long term.

Portage APL is committed to 
responsible financial management 
and planning. Our Shepherd’s 
Watch Society helps us weather 
financial challenges so we can 

continue to serve the hundreds 
of animals who come through our 
doors each year. 

Our ability to feed the hungry, 
care for the sick and wounded, 
and comfort the abused is a 
direct result of both ongoing 
contributions and planned gifts. 

There are so many ways you 
can create a lasting legacy that 
benefits the animals right in your 
own backyard. 

Shepherd’s Watch  
Planned Giving

• Wills 
• Life insurance policies 
• Retirement accounts 
• Gifts of property 
• Gifts of stock
Of course, you’ll want to discuss 
your options and what’s best for 
you with a personal legal or tax 
advisor, but we appreciate your 
keeping us in mind when doing 
your long-term financial planning.

Thank you, on behalf of the animals, for your support ... today and tomorrow.

Cat Portals 
Cats often have a hard time 
adjusting to life in a shelter, even for 
a short time. This is mostly due to 
being caged, in an unfamiliar place 
with new people and new things. 
We try our best to make their lives 
full and pleasant while they are with 
us. Since they can’t get out for daily 
walks like the dogs, we try to make 
their cage a “home.” We give them 
scratchers, toys, and enrichment 
activities. Volunteers who pet and 
socialize them are invaluable to their 
health and well-being. We have a 
“play room” where the cats can get 
out to stretch their paws once in a 
while, but it doesn’t equal what they 
would have in a home.

One way we can also make them 
more comfortable is by simply giving 
them more space. It is expensive to 
buy new cages and our building can 
only hold so many animals.

Last year we were grateful to receive 
a donation to purchase Cat Portals. 
They make two cages into one 

larger cage without purchasing new 
ones. You cut a round hole (with 
appropriate tools and template) into 
the steel walls between two cages. 
Then the Cat Portal is inserted 
creating a type of doorway (up and 
down in our case). Now, a cat in 
a usual-sized cage, has twice the 
space and can move between two 
cages with ease. Not only do they 
have twice the space, but now their 
litter boxes and food can be in 
separate spaces. Cats love to climb 
and so the ability to go up and down, 
jump to or from a shelf, and stretch 
is so important. We are grateful to 
the donor who paid for the portals as 
well as Mike Szabo who donated his 
time and tools. These are not easy 
to install and require specialized 
tools and expertise. Over months 
and many hours, he installed 14 Cat 
Portals at Portage APL.

We are committed to making sure 
we do the most we can for our 
animals during their stay here. 
Thank you to all who made this 
possible for our feline friends!


